
Dear Legislator's: 
 
As a citizen of this fair state, I respectfully request a NO vote on these two bills.  Sixteen year old's are not 
ready to vote.  If you look at eighteen years old's in college needing safe spaces in college, they are not 
ready to be adults either.  
 
Please table these bills and let high school kids worry about the prom, not the state budget. 
 
Best regards, 
Jan Esler-Rowe 
Milwaukie, OR  97222 

 


